
 

 

UNITY UPDATE 

 

As you are aware, there was a Unity meeting scheduled between the 

NYSCA and the Council on December 8, 2011. Unfortunately, both 

lobbyists were unavailable to attend this meeting and other 

scheduling conflicts, the meeting has been postponed until after 

January 1, 2012. 

 

The Council has provided the attached “Foundational Tenets of 

Chiropractic” for our review for possible inclusion into the Bylaws 

and Constitution of the new unified organization. Please read them 

carefully and be prepared to discuss them at your next district 

meeting. 

 

We are having a joint Legislative Day in Albany on February, 7, 2012 

we will be providing busses for the trip. Your participation is needed 

to help us protect your right to practice Chiropractic in New York 

State. 

 

Please contact the NYSCA office and check the website for details 

 

 

 


